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December 7, 2012 
        
       
Tim McCarty 
Summit Court Homeowners Association 
442 Summit Avenue, #2 
St. Paul, MN 55102 
 
RE:  Appeal for property at 442 Summit Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. McCarty: 
 
This is to confirm that on December 4, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council deny your appeal and grant an 
extension to December 2019, and signage must be posted inside the room nearest to the fire 
escape indicating the fire escape landing is not useable.  The City Council public hearing is 
scheduled for Wednesday, January 2, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Room 300, if 
you wish to contest further.   
 
If you have questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Mary Erickson 
 
 
e-mail: Inspector Michael Efferson 
            Fire Supervisors  
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